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Hello Partners, Friends and Followers! 

All of our mares and foals are now in Colts Neck, NJ.  We welcome you to come visit with 

them and see how well they are doing in their new home! 

Our yearlings will be coming to NJ soon to begin school at the training center on the farm.  We 

haven’t told them yet – we will let them enjoy just being kids for another month! 

Make Reservations and Trickmeister are loveable, and sometimes silly, stallions! They, along 

with the rest of our horses, cannot wait for this very hot summer to be over! 

Our Two-Year-Olds will be returning to Overbrook Farm in NJ to continue their training there. 

Romancing the Cat announced he will be donating 1% of his earnings, every time he 

earns, to Old Friends at Cabin Creek.  Hoping he frequents the Winners Circle!     

True Prosperity is full of attitude and expect her first breeze very soon. 

Our partnerships:  Romancing the Cat is almost full; we still have shares left in True Prosperity 
and the loveable yearling, Buddy’s Peak’n.  Bergen Stables will also be putting two colts and a 
filly in a group yearling partnership.  There will be limited shares available and hope for people 
to get in early so they can be involved in naming them!  If you’re interested, please do not 
hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  Want to get involved but feel you don’t 
know enough?  Just ask us! We didn’t always know either! 

Bergen Stables is offering some of our yearlings and soon to be weanling foals for sale.  They 
are always available to see by appointment. 

 

Check out our web page weekly for updates, photos and videos at bergenstables.com.  
Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, subscribe to us on YouTube, pin us on Pinterest. 
 
 
 
 

Bergen Stables thanks you for believing in and supporting us! 

http://www.bergenstables.com/

